

Donation Receipt

PO Box 247 Winona Lake, IN 46590 574-635-1401 • www.waterforgood.org • info@waterforgood.org

December 5, 2017

Grace United Church of Christ 18 Court St Flemington NJ 08822

Dear Friends,

On behalf of Water for Good I would like to personally thank you for your gift of \$200.00 in support of our work in Central Africa. It is through the generosity of people like you that we are able to continue our work. Thank you for working with us to provide lasting solutions for the people of Central Africa!

All donations to Water for Good are fully tax deductible. Should you have any questions please feel free to contact us at info@waterforgood.org.

Once again, thank you for your partnership with us!

Sincerely,

Jim Hocking, Water for Good Founder